
From: Callie Tally <callie@16thplace.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2021 12:39 PM 
To: Connelly, Kristin D. <Kristin.Connelly@milwaukee.gov>; planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Bronzeville Overlay 

 

I am writing to express my support for the interim Bronzeville Overlay that will require new 

businesses to be approved by BOZA while the study is being conducted.  

 

I am a resident and home owner in Bronzeville - I reside on Vel Phillips. I own a 

commercial property on W Garfield and 2 additional properties in the area.  

 

We are seeing what we would consider undesirable development in our neighborhood and look 

to protect what we are building which is a community that thrives. With a special focus on the 

Bronzeville commercial corridors which are critical to the growth and success we as residents are 

so desperately trying to achieve -  everything that happens in these areas matters. It all has an 

impact. .To ignore those who live and invest in this area would be a great misfortune.  

 

The interim overlay is so critical to our success.Please consider my letter of support as you all 

discuss the possibility of the overlay in today's hearing.   

 

I'm open for a call if there are more questions.  

 

Callie Tally  

 

--  

Callie Tally  

16th Place Marketing 

Mobile: 414-651-7971 

 


